
Sensitive - Commercial

E20 Stadium / LS185

Workforce Entrance Procurement – Site Visits

These arrangements are subject to change in the light of any alterations in government policy

regarding Covid19.

Bidders should work towards submitting tenders by no later than 29 May 2020. This date may be

extended if the site visits process has not been completed by 22 May 2020.

Bidders will be invited to take part in a site visit week commencing 18 May 2020. The meeting point

will be the barriers in the stadium car park. Exact times will be notified shortly to each bidder that has

expressed an interest.

A member of stadium staff will conduct the visit. The visit will be limited to 45 minutes. Two parking

spaces will be allocated to the bidder. Social distancing rules must be obeyed.

Attendance is not compulsory. Whether or not a bidder takes part in the site visits will not be taken

into account when assessing the bids received.

Tenders should be submitted to LS001@LondonStadium185.com. THIS ADDRESS IS FOR

TENDERS ONLY AND SHOULD NOT BE USED FOR CORRESPONDANCE.
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